6/18/25, 10:02 AM Town of Morris CT Mail - BOS Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 6/17/25, 4:30 pm has been CANCELLED

P‘ Gma” Town Clerk <townclerk@morrisct.gov>

BOS Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 6/17/25, 4:30 pm has been CANCELLED

1 message

Selectmen Morris <selectmen@morrisct.gov> Tue, Jun 17, 2025 at 3:16 PM
To: Town Clerk <townclerk@morrisct.gov>, Denise Weik <denise.weik@yahoo.com>, Vinnie Aiello
<aiellovincent4@gmail.com>, 1st Selectman <1stselectman@morrisct.gov>
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Fax: 860-567-7432
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